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In the process of publishing the information for CB38-2020 – AN ACT establishing a personal 

property tax exemption on the personal property of a Qualified Data Centers, the Department of 

Finance discovered that technical changes related to state authority need to be made to the Howard 

County Code for accurate recognition of the cited The Tax -Property Article and Tax-General 

Article of the Annotated Code of  Maryland. These technical changes have no fiscal impact.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jennifer Sager 

 


